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Notice of Public Hearing

The Collin County Commissioners Court will conduct a public hearing regarding proposed 
revisions of the Collin County Subdivision Regulations at a REGULAR SESSION of 
the Collin County Commissioners Court to be held on August 26, 2019 at 1:30 P.M. in the 
Commissioners Courtroom, Fourth Floor, Jack Hatchell Collin County Administration 
Building, 2300 Bloomdale Road, McKinney, Texas. This public hearing is provided to 
allow interested parties to address the proposed revisions to Collin County Subdivision 
Regulations. Interested parties may inquire about the changes by contacting Tracy 
Homfeld, at 972-548-3733, thomfeld@co.collin.tx.us or Mike Sullivan at 972-548-3736, 
msullivan2@co.collin.tx.us or by visiting 4690 Community Ave. Suite 200, McKinney, TX 
75071.


